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Monroe Roadways awarded Unity Hospital reconstruction
contract
November 10, 2014 - Upstate New York

Monroe Roadways was awarded the contract for site construction services involving parking and
roadway construction at Unity Hospital, part of the Rochester Regional Health System. Work is
underway, with completion slated for this month.
"We are excited to continue our relationship with Unity Hospital and the Rochester Regional Health
System," said Monroe Roadways president, Jeff Taylor. "We look forward to being a vested part of
their future growth as they continue to reflect their vision of nationally recognized inpatient and
outpatient care throughout a 14-county area."”
Monroe's responsibilities for the project include removal and replacement of the North Entrance to
Unity Hospital, and five parking areas west of the Professional Office Building. Monroe will be
self-performing all work, using local labor, for the entire project located at 1555 Long Pond Rd.
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